¥ / Person-Centered.
Data-Driven.®

Important Update:
MAR Module Changes Coming Soon

Hi,
This is Fayonne, from Therap Services’ Product Team!

Here at Therap, we are constantly looking for ways to innovate and
optimize our system for enhanced use. For that reason, | am writing to
you today to notify you of some of the upcoming changes to the MAR
module.

On May 14th, 2023, we will be planning to make all MARs older than one
month read only. This will be a temporary adjustment while we work on
the application behind the scenes. During this time, you'll be able to view
the old MARs, but no changes or edits can be made to a MAR created
from March 2023 or older. April MARs can be edited, and there will be no
impact to the current and future MARs.

We anticipate that this will take approximately 3 weeks to
complete, after which all MARs created within the last six

months will become editable.

Please feel free to write to us
if you have any comments or suggestions.

Fayonne Johnson

Assistant Director of Support,
Interoperability
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